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March 14, 2018 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I hope that you are having a good day, and I know that we are eager to have your students back in 
school. 

Due to the two consecutive snow days, we have had to postpone this evening’s Band Concert and have 
rescheduled it to Thursday, March 22nd, at 6:30 pm.  This has created a “snowball effect,” and we have 
therefore moved our second semester Open House to Thursday, April 5th, at 6:30 pm.   

Student and parents have shared with us that, given today’s snow day, some students will be 
participating in the National Walkout tomorrow.  We will have the same expectations in place to ensure 
student safety and to minimize the disruption to the school day. If you need any specifics, please refer to 
my letter dated March 12th which is linked here. 

A quick reminder that our Choral Concert will be on Tuesday, March 20th, at 7:00 pm at the Hancock 
Congregational Church. 

Finally, our Unified Basketball team plays tomorrow, March 15th, in the quarter-final round of 
the playoffs at ConVal High School at 3:30 pm. 

Sincerely, 
 
Gib West 


